
 

‘Imagine That’ Visit 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

      Reception, Year One and Year Two pupils will be     

visiting ‘Imagine That’ on Monday 18th of December.  This is a  

fantastic discovery centre which enables the children to take part in a 

wide range of Science, Art, Construction and Role-play activities whilst 

having lots of Christmas themed fun!  We have made a private booking 

to ensure the centre is closed to the public during our visit. 

  If you wish your child to take part, please complete and return 

the permission slip, along with a contribution of £12.00 by Monday the 

11th of December 2017. 

 Please be aware that involvement in this activity is dependent upon 

high standards of behaviour on the lead up to the visit.  

 

Thank you for your continued and valued support. 

 

Mrs Lovell 

Deputy Headteacher  

————————————————————–—————————————————— 

 

I give permission for ___________________________(Child’s Name) 

to visit ‘Imagine That’ on Monday 18th December 2017.   

 

Signed Parent/Carer______________________________________ 

 

Emergency Contact Numbers________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________ 

 

Details of any Allergies, Dietary Requirements or Medical Conditions. 

______________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________ 

 
Please tick the box if your child requires a school packed 
lunch. 

 


